From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 02 February 2014 14:42

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Simon's case

Lorraine

I am sorry that I am left with no choice but to apply to Woolwich Crown Court to have Simon's legal
representation order revoked.

I hope that this will not affect my friendship with you, Benjy, Dionne or Tyrone. This is not a
personal decision or one that I have come to lightly. My professional integrity has been called in to

question and slanderous threats made and I cannot condone that.

Take care and I will chat you hopefully in the near future.

Regards

Josephine




